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Comments: Forest Road 300 needs to remain open. This is a historic trail that was used by the pioneers and is

used today to observe beauty at a distance without leaving a trace. Leave our forests open for hunting (important

part of conservation), woodcutting (much needed to keep our forests healthy), and recreation (our sole attraction

and economic mainstay). Instead of wasting our money by bowing to people making unrealistic demands to save

our planet by keeping people off our Federal Lands and bowing to people who carelessly have accidents and

threaten to sue the Forest Service for lack of safety......similar to fencing off the Grand Canyon, we need to spend

our resources on safety patrol of our forests. It should be embarrassing for our Department of Interior to admit

how few USDFS Law Officers we have protecting our forests and the people using them. 

 

Use funds to patrol and protect our forests and those that love to be in them.

 

Do not close Forest Road 300 and other needed arteries into our beautiful forests. Forests are to use and not

abuse. 


